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 Healing, Rebirth and Hope 
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Potlatch Fund   A Tradition of Giving 
2011 Grants  

Nineteen groups received grants for the summer 2011Journey to Swinomish,  helping with ground 

support, food, safety equipment and other living costs during the weeks-long journey.  

A total of $38,500 aided 32 canoes. Funding was provided by:  

First Nations Development Institute 

Kalliopeia Foundation 

Eulalie Bloedel Schneider Foundation 

Jeffris Wood Foundation 

contributions from  

2010 Potlatch Fund Gala 

 
 

  Groups receiving grants: [# of canoes] 

Swinomish Indian Tribal Community [Host Tribe] Anacortes, WA $5,000  

Blue Heron Canoe [2]   Kent, WA $1,500  

B.R.I.D.G.E.  [1]   Lakebay, WA $1,500 

Chinook Indian Nation [4]   Bay Center, WA $1,500 

Coquille Tribe [1]   North Bend, OR $1,500 

Cowlitz Indian Tribe [2]   Longview, WA $1,500  

Grand Ronde Canoe Family [1]   Grand Ronde, OR $1,500 

Ha’y Tilixam Canoe Society [1]   Pendleton, WA $1,500  

Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe [3]   Port Angeles, WA $1,500  

Lummi C.E.D.A.R. Project [1]   Bellingham, WA $1,500 

Makah Nation [1]   Neah Bay, WA $1,500 

Ohileqw-sen Healing Center [1]   Bellingham, WA $1,500  

Oliver Canoe Club [1]    Kingston, WA $1,500 

One People Alaska Canoe Society [1]   Juno, AK $1,500 

Port Gamble S’Klallam Tribe [3]    Kingston, WA $1,500 

Sacred Water [1]   Suquamish, WA $1,500 

Snoqualmie Tribe [4]   Snoqualmie, WA $1,500  

Squaxin Canoe Family [2]   Shelton, WA $1,500  

Warm Springs [1]    Warm Springs, OR $1,500 

West Shore Canoe Family [1]   Ferndale, WA $1,500 

Canoe Nations Support Consortium   Seattle, WA $5,000 



2010 InterTribal Canoe Journey: Stories courtesy of the Oliver Canoe Family 

I want to thank you for supporting our canoe club.  This was my first canoe journey 

where I pulled.  It made me feel happy and proud that I got to pull.  I am lucky to be in 

this family that likes to pull and can go to the canoe journey every year.  This year when 

we landed in Swinomish, it rained like crazy, but I didn’t care because I got to be in the 

canoe when it landed. 

 

When I am on journey, I also help out at the camp making sandwiches for the pullers, 

helped set up the tents,  and made key chains to give away during protocol.  When we 

were in Swinomish I also got to help out in the booth and danced in the protocol.  I 

learned five new dances and songs this year. 

 

Thank you again for your support, it means a lot to my family 

 

Hy’shqe Si’am 

 

Josephine Age 10 
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 Multi-Generational  
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Honoring a Rich Tradition 



Potlatch Fund 
To inspire and build upon the Native tradition of giving and 

to expand philanthropy in Tribal Nations and  
Native Communities in the Northwest.   

 
801 Second Avenue, Suite 304 

Seattle, WA  98104 
 

www.potlatchfund.org 
206.624.6076 

Urgent Need.  
Strong Response. 
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